BENEFITS/WEBMASTER REPORT

SHELLY ODENKIRK, BENEFITS CHAIR/WEBMASTER

Very few benefits changes in the past year.  Always remember to check in the fall as open seasons begin to make sure rules and regulations have stayed the same with our retirement benefits.  Anytime we are made aware of changes or even changes, we put it on the Facebook page and on our website.

There are 3 options for dental benefits, 1) through FEDVIP during open enrollment, 2) Amerilife/Benefits Direct (formerly JM Marketing), and 3) Private Companies.

If you have Basic Option BCBS Health benefits and pay Medicare Part B premiums you can reimbursed up to $800 each year.  You can still request reimbursement for 2024, and now 2025.

If you have Loyal America Insurance through Benefits Direct remember to send a copy of your annual physical to them for your $125 reimbursement. 

Our website is RASCOE.org.  I tried this year to re-arrange items in order to find things more easily and tried to update information to more current and delete old information.  Pictures from the convention will be updated to the website along with all annual reports and the minutes of our meetings. Our Facebook page (RASCOE Association) was getting hacked a lot, so we updated the settings so that all post need approved by us before showing up on our page.  Please contact me if you have information you would like added to either of these media pages.  


